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July 9, 2024 
 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF ADDENDUM 

ADDENDUM 2 
CONTRACT NO. 8742 

RUTLEDGE STREET ASSESSMENT DISTRICT – 2024 
 

 
Revise and amend the contract document(s) for the above project as stated in this addendum, otherwise, the original 
document shall remain in effect. 
 
SPECIAL PROVISIONS: 
ADD TO RUTLEDGE AND DIVISION TRAFFIC CONTROL PARAGRAPH (SECOND TO LAST) IN SECTION 107.7 MAINTENANCE OF 
TRAFFIC WITH THE FOLLIWING: 
 
The Contractor may not use on-street parking or loading zones outside the project’s limits around the intersection of Jenifer 
Street and Division Street to park vehicles, equipment or to store materials. 
 
ADD THE FOLLOWING BID ITEM SPECIFICATION BEFORE BID ITEM 10770: 
 
BID ITEM 10725 – ALTERNATE BUSINESS ACCESS SIGN 
 
The contract quantity to be used to provide additional wayfinding for business(es) at the intersection of Jenifer Street and 
Division Street. The Contractor shall contact Joseph or David McKenzie, jeniferstmarket@gmail.com or 608-244-6646 to 
determine the placement of the signs.  
 
PROPOSAL: 
Items have been revised in the proposal. See Bid Express. 
 

Action Bid Item Description 
ADD 10725 ALTERNATE BUSINESS ACCESS 

SIGN 
REVISE 21110 TERRACE RAINGARDEN 

 
PLANS: 
Title Sheet: Updated Index of Sheets with new rain garden sheet. 
D-4: Visual change due to geometric changes. 
GI-2: Add new rain garden sheet. 
PD-2: Curb ramps geometrics are updated on the intersection of Walton Place and Rutledge Street. New concrete flume 
and note for raingarden. Terrace excavation site for tree planting was updated at STA 16+06.23.  
All P sheets except P-3: Visual change due to geometric changes. New concrete flume. Terrace excavation site for tree 
planting was updated at STA 16+06.23 
 
Please acknowledge this addendum on page E1 of the contract documents and/or in Section E: Bidder’s Acknowledgement 
on Bid Express  
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Electronic version of these documents can be found on the Bide Express web site at: 

http://www.bidexpress.com 

If you are unable to download plan revisions associated with the addendum, please contact the Engineering office at 608-
266-4751 receive the material by another route.

Sincerely, 

James M. Wolfe, P.E. 
City Engineer 
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